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St Peter and St Paul 
North Curry 

Welcome Back to Your Church 
Covid-19 arrangements 

Daily Access 

The chancel will be open daily between about 9am and 5pm for private prayer 

Please: 

• use the sanitiser provided before and after your visit 
• respect social distancing -still at least 2 metres apart 
• do not stray into other parts of the building which are used for services 

and must be left untouched 
• Use the chancel (choir) door (it is the small door furthest east on the 

south side of the church) 
• close the door after your visit (to keep the birds out) 

 

Public Services  

Public services are now permitted, but without singing 

We shall resume with Evensong at 6pm on Sunday 12th July 

There will also be Evensong at 6pm on Sunday July 19th and Sunday 26th 

Access for these services will be by the south and west doors as usual 

General 

We understand that many people may be in a vulnerable category (e.g. over 70 
years old). Each person must make their own decision about the risks of 
attending.  

If necessary, please contact a churchwarden: 

David Akerman 01823 490234  
Mary Piers 01823 491434 

3rd July 2020 


